
Welcome To Convention 

Carol Wolf, President of Gilbert C. Grafton Unit 2 Fargo and Carol Grieve, President Richard E. 
Nelson Unit 297 Harwood and their team of convention volunteers welcome all members of the  
American Legion Family to the 2025 American Legion Department Convention. The event will 
be held June 27-29 at the Ramada by Wyndham (formerly Doublewood) in Fargo.  The 
Convention Committee encourages everyone to experience not only the convention events but to 
get out and enjoy the dining and shopping experiences the Fargo-Moorhead area has to offer. 
Welcome to Fargo and enjoy your stay!


